2020 Major Areas of Support

In 2020, Providence General Foundation distributed more than $4 million to Providence Regional Medical Center
and community initiatives. Every area of investment in 2020 impacted our ability to respond to COVID successfully,
especially the opening of two new inpatient units that added 64 additional beds on the 9th floor of the Cymbaluk
Medical Tower. Without the added patient beds, our hospital would have exceeded capacity many times during peak
COVID months. Research, behavioral health and community support services also helped meet increased needs
due to the pandemic. We're grateful for all who helped make these investments possible.

Cymbaluk Medical Tower 9th Floor Expansion

$2,500,000

Equipment, Technology & Research

S603,965

Behavioral Health Women & Children’s
Urgent Care Services

$423,607 $405,063

Pediatric Patient & Caregiver
Behavioral Community Support &
Health Support Services Assistance

$205,209 $67,211 $9,369




